
 

 
 
November 7, 2024 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Andres Renteria 
Town of Horizon City 
14999 Darrington Road 
Horizon City, Texas 79928 
 
 
Re:  Subdivision Acceptance—Darrington Road and Claret Cup Road-Traffic Signal 
 
 
Dear Mayor Renteria,  
 
As of November 7, 2024, the improvements for the traffic signal referenced above have 
been completed.  As Town Engineer, Huitt-Zollars recommends the final acceptance of the 
subdivision and the public improvement.   
 
Please do not hesitate to call us at (915) 587-4339, if we can be of further assistance.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
HUITT-ZOLLARS, INC. 

Roxanna R. Medina, PE  
Project Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC:  Eduardo Garcia—Interim Director of Planning, Town of Horizon City 

Arturo Rubio—Chief Planner, Town of Horizon City 
 Albert Valle, CFM—Public Works Director, Town of Horizon City 
  Elvia Schuller—City Clerk, Town of Horizon City 
 Robert Romero, PE—TRE & Associates, Inc.   
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